
David G. O'NeiI
Rini O'Neil, PC

Direct Dial: 202.955.3931
E-mail: doneil@rinioneil.com

November 9, 2016

VIA HAND DELIVERY

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 121h Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

Re:

	

Free Life Ministries, Inc.
WHFL-CD, Goldsboro, North Carolina (Facility Id. No. 22485)
Notification of Station Resuming Operations

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Free Life Ministries, Inc., pursuant to Section 73. 1740(a)(4) of the Commission's
Rules and by its attorneys, hereby notifies the Commission that TV broadcast station
WHFL, Goldsboro, North Carolina, Facility Id. No. 22485, resumed operations with its
fully licensed facilities on November 3, 2016. WHFL went dark on October 8, 2016 due
to damage from Hurricane Matthew and notified the Commission on October 19, 2016 to
that effect.

Please contact the undersigned directly if there are any questions concerning this
matter.

Respectfully submitted,

David G. O'Neil

DGO:do

cc: Mr. Hossein Hashemzadeh (via e-mail)
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